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Gilbarco Veeder-Root offers trade-in
program with Chevron and Texaco

Passport program gives retailers easy transition to reliable payment systems and chip
card acceptance.

Gilbarco Veeder-Root announced an initiative to help Chevron and Texaco retailers transition as
Chevron ceases support for certain competitive legacy systems, transitioning their network to outdoor
EMV compliance.

Retailers can simply turn in their unsupported POS system to save on future-proofed Passport
solutions. Over 4,000 Chevron sites already use Passport and the system is trusted in all Chevron
corporate stores with Gilbarco and Wayne fuel dispensers.

“We hope Chevron retailers look at this development as a strong opportunity to future-proof their
businesses and protect their customers,” said Eric Bagden, Director of Retail Solutions, Gilbarco.

Gilbarco’s Passport POS team is currently working with Chevron to release outdoor EMV software in
early 2019.
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